
Heber Public Utility District 
 

REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 
MEETING DATE: December 18, 2014 
 
FROM:  Laura Fischer, General Manager 
    
SUBJECT: “Light Up Main Street” Project Update 
  
INFORMATION ONLY: 
 
We were very successful with our “Light Up Main Street” Project.  We ordered eight 
different lighted decorations and the IID hung them on the street lights from Nina Ave to 
Valley Boulevard.  We spent $3,971.47 on the lights. 
 
Letters requesting donations for the “Light Up Main Street” Project were mailed to local 
businesses and placed in our Winter Newsletter.  As of December 15th we have 
received (or received a pledge) a total of $3,120.00.  The total cost to HPUD was 
$851.47. 
 

Imperial Center – $1,000 
El Toro Cattle Company - $250 
Torrence’s - $750 
Tony Sandoval - $100 
Mr. Harry G. Silva - $20 
Rabo Bank - $500 
County of Imperial - $500 

 
We receive very positive feedback from the community and we appreciate your support 
for the project.  The Thank You letter will go out in our January utility bills. We will also 
send out a note to those who donated.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Laura Fischer, 
General Manager 
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